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Notice Regarding Partner Agency Mask Policies 

Good afternoon partners,  
 



	

As of this afternoon, Austin-Travis County has moved to Stage 4 of the Austin 

Public Health COVID-19 guidelines. The Central Texas Food Bank has determined that 

to be aligned with our community and prevention efforts, we will follow Austin-Travis 

County mask guidelines linked here. This announcement is to inform our Partner Agency 

network about this update, and to ensure you that CTFB will continue to follow the guidance 

of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) as it relates to practices put in 

place to prevent the spread of COVID-19. Below is a reminder of what protocols impact 

Partner Agencies. 
 
Additionally, we realize that many of you are discussing distribution models that include 

bringing services back inside while limiting the number of people in your pantry. If you 

choose to require masks at your distributions, below is guidance to consider.  
 
These rules will be in place until further have any questions please reach out to 

us at agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org or contact your CTFB relationship manager. We 

appreciate your partnership and are grateful for your cooperation as we continue to do our 

part to minimize the spread of the coronavirus.  
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